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Edgbaston school to host British Banjo Mandolin Guitar Federation rally

Oct 16 2009 

Volunteers are being sought to help stage the British Banjo Mandolin Guitar Federation Rally, which will be held in Birmingham next year.

Plans for event, which takes place over the weekend of March 5-7, are already under way. It is being hosted by the award-winning Midlands Fretted Orchestra, the region's answer to the Ukulele Orchestra of Great Britain.

Volunteers are needed to steward for the many events that are happening over the weekend at Edgbaston High School for Girls, Westbourne Road.

The rally has proved hugely popular with musicians passionate about fretted instruments and attracts people from all over the UK. In addition to performances, the weekend involves music workshops and competitions for all levels of players.
 
The Friday night, March 5, will feature a concert by world famous finger-picking guitarist Gordon Giltrap. On Saturday March 6, workshops will cover slide guitar, finger-picking guitar, classical guitar, plectrum banjo, zither-banjo, bluegrass banjo, classical mandolin, jazz mandolin, folk mandolin and mandola.

There will be a host of well known names at the rally including Gordon Giltrap (finger picking guitar), Craig Ogden (classical guitar), Howard Shepherd (plectrum banjo), Frances Taylor (mandolin) and members of the CBSO.

There will also be opportunities to interact with other players of fretted instruments in workshops such as Bluegrass, Blues, British Folk, Latin, Duet coaching, Composing for Fretted Ensembles, Lutherie, Instrument care/set up and Mass Senior Orchestra.

Alongside these workshops there will be an opportunity for players from Fretted Youth Ensembles to take part in a day of workshops with other young players.

This event is being tutored by international recording artist Craig Ogden and will culminate in a performance by the massed fretted youth orchestras at the end of the afternoon. 

There are still places available for ensembles to take part. More information is available from Danielle Saxon Reeves at daniellesaxonreeves@yahoo.co.uk
On the Sunday, March 7, provides an opportunity for fretted instrumentalists to take part in competitive music making, with contests held for soloists, small ensembles and fretted orchestras all competing for historic trophies.
 
The full syllabus booklet with all details of the weekend and a booking form is available to download : http://www.banjomandolinguitar.org/rally.htm

